Dr. Newman Visits Newman Memorial Hospital

Newman, M.D. and his wife, Lynn Newman. 'Dr. Bob' as he was known here in Shattuck, is the son of Dr. Floyd Newman and the grandson of hospital founder, Dr. O.C Newman. Dr. Bob was raised here and practiced here at Newman from 1981-1984 as an Urologist. During that time his wife Lynn served as the Director of Nursing. In 1984 they relocated to Gainesville, Florida where he practiced until his recent retirement. They continue living in Florida, not missing the Oklahoma winters.

Lynn continues to do volunteer work with a local Hospice doing Advanced Care Planning. Dr. Bob has gotten time to pursue his favorite hobby, Photography. He has two pictures that will be featured in the Mid-December Issue of *Black & White Magazine*. Dr. and Mrs. Newman enjoy traveling and do so as much as possible.

Mr. Joe Neely, current COO at Newman and Mr. Brad Bunch, RN, who worked with the Newmans in the eighties, showed them around the hospital while reminiscing about previous physicians and staff. Mr. Bunch then broke open a box of old photographs that brought out more memories.

The Newman's visit was a wonderful reminder of the past and the powerful legacy of our hospital and our community.





*see attached photos